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May 19, 2025 

Ann Bona 
1910 Greenfield Avenue 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
tournaments@wiunitedfc.org 

This letter is in reference to your application for a Special Event Permit filed on 
May 12, 2025 for a Summer Shootout: Kickin’ for a Cure event to occur June 20th – 
June 22nd 2025.  Per the City of Appleton Special Event Policy V.A.1. completed 
applications for a special event permit must be received a minimum of forty-five (45) 
days prior to the commencement of the event.  Late applications result in an automatic 
denial of the special event permit. 

Due to the late submission of your application, it is automatically denied.  You 
have the right to appeal this denial recommendation to the Safety & Licensing 
Committee.  The request to appeal the denial must be received within thirty (30) days of 
receipt of this letter, but please note that the opportunity for an appeal to be decided by 
the Safety & Licensing Committee and Common Council must occur prior to the 
scheduled event.  Therefore, it is best to provide notification of your intent to appeal as 
soon as possible. 

The next scheduled Safety & Licensing Committee meeting is on Wednesday, 
May 28th at 5:30 p.m. 

Should you have any questions related to this matter, please contact my office at the 
phone number provided above. 

Respectfully, 

Kami Lynch 
City Clerk  

mailto:tournaments@wiunitedfc.org







